Transportation and Parking Meeting
January 10%, 2023
11:00 p.m.-12 p.m.

In Attendance: Diane Agud, Paul Avey, Jeri Baker, Joseph Cooley, Sandra Gabbert, Eric Martin, Jenny
McCoy, Christa Miller, Aaron Noble, AJ Prussin,

Jenny starts meeting at 11:00 am.
Transportation Survey:

Parking Services does two surveys; one is the transportation survey, this is done in even number years
and looks at how people get to campus and around campus. This also looks at the mode that they use to
come to campus. The other survey is called the parking survey and is done on the odd number years.
With this survey is more for customers on how we are doing as an organization, and what we can do to
differently.

We try to keep a lot of the questions the same year by year so that we can see representation on how
we are doing as a whole.

We would like to have this year’s survey out by February 15" and have it running for around five weeks.
We should have results available by the bringing of the new school year.

Vt News, Student News, and Social Media will help push out the survey information. Our goal this year is
for 5,000 people to take the survey, last year we had around 3,400 take the survey. Our last survey 4%
of the student body completed the survey, 26% staff, and 16% faculty. We would love to get more
student involved.

New Business:
Q: When they start the remodeling for Randolph, what will happen to the handicap parking in that area?

A: We will most likely use the service spaces that are at Holden for new handicap parking, and possible
Old Turned Street area.

Q: Can we look at adding to the BBW Program? Can we have an option for less permits other that the 16
for the semester and 32 for the year.

A: Yes, we can look into getting that added.
Q: Is there an update on the SafetyStick?
A: We are in the works with procurement to see is this is cost efficient.

Jenny concludes meeting at 11:30 a.m.



